

Simmondley Primary School

Co-opted Governor Vacancy

Could you be a School Governor?

Do you have:

- an interest in our children's future?
- a desire to help towards school improvement and success?
- a readiness to accept responsibility?
- and an ability to work as part of a team?

Are you:

- happy to ask questions, listen and learn?
- and ready to commit to making a difference?

Then you could have what it takes to join the largest volunteer group in the country, working with others to help shape the lives of our children.



How to Get Involved

Our Governing Body is a friendly, devoted group of individuals with a drive towards school improvement and a desire to ensure the best possible education for our children.

If you have the commitment, enthusiasm and time to offer your services as a school governor, we would love to hear from you.

Business and/or financial experience would be advantageous but are not essential to apply.



For more information on the role of a governor and how to apply please email the Clerk to Governors, Sarah Bradley, by the 1st of November 2020. sbradley.derbyshire.sch.uk